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February 4th, 2014 

 

To Principals, Assistant Superintendents, Superintendent, PAC/DPAC, Trustees 

 

Re: BC Student Voice Northern BC Regional Conference, Wed. Mar. 12, 2014 

 

Kelly Road will be hosting this year’s BC Student Voice Regional conference on Wed. Mar. 12, 2014. The 

theme this year is “What challenges do youth face in today’s society?” Student run sessions will include 

a description of BC Student Voice and how it is affecting educational change in our province, team 

building activities, and working groups on challenging topics that youth face in today’s society (see 

attached agenda). The day will also include a keynote address by Jesse Miller, from Mediated Reality. 

Mr. Miller has presented to educators, parents and companies over the past 6 years to help shape how 

people use and communicate over social media websites and applications. The day will culminate with 

an inquiry event focused on Safer Schools, LGBTQ and other bullying issues. 

The cost to attend is $25, including lunch. Please RSVP to Diana Turmel (dturmel@sd57.bc.ca or 250-

962-9271) if you would like to attend.  

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like more information.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dan Watt 

Vice Principal, Kelly Road Secondary 

dwatt@sd57.bc.ca 

 

 

 

 


